Holly Ruppel

Jill Larson, Superintendent
600 North Cedar
New Bertlin, Il 62670

April 16, 2024
Jill Larson and board members,

| am writing this letter to inform you of my resignation effective luly 1, 2028. At that time, | will have
completed 34 years of teaching pre-k at New Berlin Elementary. It continues to be a joy to work in New
Berlin with wonderful staff, families, and students. | really cannat believe | have only 4 years left, but it
has been a complete joy!
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Holly Ruppel






